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October 26, 2006

To Whom It May Concern:

| am very pleased to write this letter of recommendation for David Deslierres and
Jeff Halperin at D&H Construction. They have successfully completed an 8,780
square foot two-story senior housing facility for us to our complete satisfaction.

Our Southern Alameda County Buddhist Church (SACBC) Senior Home was a
long time in coming. It took several years from developing the plans to the start
of actual construction. We had been working with another general contractor
prior to D&H Construction, but they could not meet our construction budget.
When D&H came on the project, they produced a highly detailed and
comprehensive bid proposal that we were able to review and understand. D&H
Construction’s bid proposal format enabled us to make intelligent decisions
regarding engineering changes and project budgets.

During the project, D&H followed through with the same thoroughness and
organization as their original proposal with meeting notes and construction
schedules. We are very pleased that the overall project was completed on time
and within budget expectations.

We are a non-profit organization and we selected two church members to work
with the contractor during construction. Neither of these members had been
involved in a project of this size before and D&H worked closely and very
cooperatively with them to the mutual satisfaction of all parties.

The SACBC Senior Home project is now complete and the result is a very
beautiful new building and facility for our seniors and caretakers. We would
wholeheartedly recommend D&H for any future construction projects.

Sincerely,

KooeS ey

Ken Suyama /
SACBC Board President



